I-10 Investments, LTD
4720-4 Rockcliff Road
Austin TX 78746
(512) 633-6370

July 17, 2015

Ms. Luz Gonzales

City of San Antonio

Development Services Department
P.O. Box 839966

San Antonio, TX. 78283-3966

RE: Time Extension Request — Paloma Subdivision, Plat No 100356
Dear Ms. Gonzales:

We are hereby requesting consideration and approval for a time extension for the above reference plat
no. 100356, and for placement on the July 22, 2015 Planning Commission agenda.

The development was delayed due to the economic hardship over the last couple of years. Construction
was started in early January, 2015 with site clearing and staking completed. However, due to a request
to re-review the project by CPS Energy, the project is currently awaiting a meeting with CPSE to proceed.

We expect to move forward with completion of the project over the next 6 to 12 months and would
appreciate an extension to complete these improvements.

In closing, we are requesting a 2 year extension to ensure the project is completed and accepted by all
parties.

Should you have any questions, please call Ruben Renteria with Bain Medina Bain, Inc. at (210) 494-
7223,

Sincerely,

" A

Bruce Cash

i-10 Investments, LTD,
4720-4 Rockcliff Road
Austin, TX. 78746






